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THE HISPANIC BAR ASSOCIATION OF NEW JERSEY CONGRATULATES LISA MIRALLES WALSH ON HER CONFIRMATION TO THE
NEW JERSEY SUPERIOR COURT BENCH

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: January 1, 2017
The Hispanic Bar Association of New Jersey (HBA-NJ) congratulates Lisa Miralles Walsh on her recent Senate confirmation to the New Jersey Superior Court and commends by Governor Chris Christie for nominating Ms. Walsh to the bench and the New Jersey Senate for confirming said nomination.  
Ms. Walsh’s distinguished legal career has spanned nearly two decades.  Ms. Walsh attended Rutgers University, obtaining a bachelor’s degree in 1995, and then Seton Hall Law School, from which she graduated in 1998.  After law school, Ms. Walsh clerked for Superior Court Judges Miriam N. Span and Edwin R. Alley. Right from her clerkships, she went to the Middlesex County Prosecutor’s Office, where she has worked for all but five years.  In 2012, she opened a solo law practice, focusing on tax appeals and municipal-court work.  Then, in 2014, she returned to the Prosecutor’s Office.  Upon her return, Ms. Walsh was promoted to Team Leader, a supervisory position of significant responsibility within the Office.
Arlene Quinones Perez, HBA-NJ President, noted that: “Ms. Walsh is a very experienced prosecutor and trial lawyer who has devoted most of her legal career to public service. I am confident that her service to the judiciary will be exemplary and will continue to maintain the judiciary’s high standards of ethics and professionalism. Ms. Walsh is recognized as an outstanding litigator, well respected by judges, colleagues and clients.  She will be a true asset to the Superior Court judiciary and a credit to this Administration’s record of excellent judicial appointments.”
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About The Hispanic Bar Association of New Jersey

Founded in 1980, the HBA-NJ is a 501(c)(6) nonprofit association that is comprised of attorneys, judges, law professors, law students, and other professionals who share a common interest in addressing the issues affecting Hispanics within the legal community.

The purpose of the Association is to serve the public interest: (i) by cultivating the art and science of jurisprudence, (ii) by advancing the standing of the legal profession, and (iii) by preserving high standards of integrity, honor, and professional courtesy among Hispanic lawyers.
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	For press inquiries, please contact: Wendy Rubinstein, Esq., HBA-NJ Press Secretary, at wrubinstein@decotiislaw.com or (201) 928-1100.

For more information about the Hispanic Bar Association of New Jersey, please visit our website at: www.njhba.org or contact Arlene Quinones Perez, Esq., HBA-NJ President, at aqperez@decotiislaw.com or (908) 625-7714.
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